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Network Notification 
 
Notice date:  July 2, 2019 
To:     Kentucky Medicaid Healthcare Providers 
From:     Humana – CareSource® 
Subject:  Change to Urine Drug Testing Policy Implementation 
 
 
Please note: This network notice replaces the network notification issued April 1, 2019, 
regarding Humana – CareSource’s urine testing UDT policy. The original network notification 
can be found here.  

Humana – CareSource’s Urine Drug Testing Policy, KY MCD MM-0064 and KY MCD PY-0087 
(“UDT Policy”), was to go into effect on July 1, 2019. At this time, Humana – CareSource will 
only implement the following portion of its UDT policy on July 1, 2019:  

Participating laboratories performing drug-testing services must bill Humana – 
CareSource directly. Humana – CareSource does not allow pass-through 
billing of services. Any claim submitted by a provider that includes services 
ordered by that provider, but performed by a person or entity other than that 
provider or a direct employee of that provider, is not billable to Humana – 
CareSource.  

All other portions of Humana – CareSource’s UDT policy are on hold until further notice. If you 
have any questions, please call provider services at 1-800-852-7005. Hours of operation are 
Monday through Friday, 8 a.m. to 6 p.m. Eastern time. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

https://www.caresource.com/documents/ky-hucp0-1186-network-notification-final/

